
Dale Bickel

From:

	

kfitzwmtt@gmaiLcom on behalf of Kevin Fitzgerald <kevin@kfitz.com >
Sent:

	

Saturday, August US, 2017 10:05 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

KQMC STA

To Dale Bickel, FCC

FM Station KQMC, Hawthorne, NV (Fac ID # 79036); has returned to air operating under the parameters of
BSTA-20 17073 1AAA; 40 watts Non-DA at 1335 m AMSL, "G Street Siterr in Hawthorne. The station returned
to air on 8/4/2017 at 3 PM PDT.

Sincerely,

Kevin M. Fitzgerald
Technical Consultant and Chief Engineer,
KQMC, American Educational Broadcasting, Inc.
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